
Woodcocks’ Well CE Primary School
Parent  Forum Meeting Minutes
13.7.2018     8:45am
Present: 	Gemma Scott, Amy Goodwin, Rachael Stanley, Gillian Baggaley, Rachel di Nicola, Jillian Davies, Julie Massen
Apologies:	Gemma Carter

1. Feedback from ESafety presentation to parents – see minutes below
Minutes from the ESafety Workshop
Initial talk re how the internet came about and how its now mainstream in the majority of households. Slideshow to show most popular use – Snapchat, shopping, tinder etc.
Children should be encouraged to set their own rules for online chatting to keep the secure and give them strategies when things go wrong. Years 5/6/7 can be the hardest period as children are accessing the technology without having the means to use it correctly.
Case study video shared along with a serious case review.
Voice changing software was shown and is often used to mask a persons true identity.
Ensure children’s phones have the location switched off.
Age ratings on games – only a guide and not unlawful to play under age . It is against the law to sell to a minor though.
Resources
Common Sense Media 
Virtual Global Taskforce
Internet Matters
Vodafone Digital Parenting
ThinkUKnow
UK Safer Internet
Cheshire Police Facebook
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

https://www.internetmatters.org/

Feedback from Parents – 
· There was something new for everyone in the presentation
· It was very good. Perhaps there could be more practical advice given next time on what parents can do at home.
· Just to remember that there is more information from a previous presentation on the school website.
· The suggestion of ordering the ESafety magazines for parents was a good one.
Action: JMassen to arrange for an order to be placed.
· Rachel di Nicola has offered to share an ESafety flyer which can be sent out to parents.



2. School Dinner Menu – Autumn Term
The Autumn Term 2017 dinner menus were shared with parents along with a 3 week dinner menu sourced from Hampshire County Council.
Comments from parents:
· Can we have other alternative options, as well as a baked potato, for those children not wanting the set meal e.g. a salad bar for children to choose from, pasta and tomato sauce
· Mrs Goodwin complimented the choice of food for her daughter whose dietary needs are very well met 
· Perhaps there could be some other form of fish dish, not breaded fish, such as fish pie, fish lasagne?
· Could we include the meal pictures in the menus – they would be more appealing to children?

3. Items to include on Autumn Term agenda

· Sports day races 
– Can we introduce a different race for those children who are not particularly sporty e.g. skip, bounce etc 
· Perhaps the children could choose which race they do with not all year groups involved in every race?
· Start of day contact with parents –  this can be difficult if parents are asked not to come in to school
Suggestions made:
· Rota system set up on the playground so that there is one person outside each morning
· All parents to be informed how they can access teachers emails / admin email in September

Finally, Mrs Massen thanked the parents for their attendance at the Parent Forum and the discussions held which are helping the school to meet the needs of parents and children.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting closed at 9:15am in readiness for the Drama Club Presentation 

